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SUBJECT:  JOINT BENEFIT OFFICER/PAYROLL OFFICE MEETING 
 
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that there will be a meeting of benefit 
officers and payroll officials about the implementation of the Federal Erroneous 
Retirement Coverage Correction Act (FERRCA), the FEHB Open Season and the 
remaining issues regarding the implementation of Health Benefits Premium 
Conversion.  
 
We believe it would be very beneficial for you to attend.  Please call us on  
(202) 606-0606 if you have any questions or via email us at finance@opm.gov.  
 
  
 
  Date:  November 8, 2000 
 
  Time:  9:30am – 11:30 am 
 
  Where: Office of Personnel Management 
    Campbell Auditorium 
    1900 E Street, NW 
    Washington, DC  20415 
 
 

       
      Robert A. Yuran, Chief 
      Financial Policy Staff 
      Retirement and Insurance Service 
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